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Next meeting Saturday  

February 8, 2020 5:30pm 
HOG Room 

 

Hi Everyone, 

Happy Valentine’s Day – we have great gifts for all the loves 
in your life! The Motorclothes department is having a huge 
boot sale to get ready for all the upcoming summer styles. 
Great time to get some new riding boots before the season 
starts. This year we were not able to secure a deal on Flat Out 
Friday tickets and therefore will not be going up as a Uke’s 
group. However, if you are interested in still attending here is 
a link and code for discount tickets: 

Link: https://www.fiservforum.com/ticketpass?ref= 

Use Code: Harley 

James, Jeff & Bryan will be racing so we still have racers to 
support at Flat Out Friday on March 13th! 

You also need to stop in and ride the LiveWire (Harley’s first 
electric motorcycle) on the Jumpstart. It is not the same as 
riding on the road, but you can get the feel of it and check out 
all the new technology! 

 

Spring is coming, 

The Uke’s Team 
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Hello everyone, It was good to see a number of you at the January Meeting. I want to 
thank the chapter members who volunteer their time getting notices out to the chapter in 
the quickest way possible. Please understand that getting notices out, while important is 
not their first job and they get it done as soon as they possibly can. If you get a message 
and are in touch with other chapter members feel free to pass it on.  

Just so we are clear, the meeting on January 5th was cancelled in advance based on the 
predictions of snow and ice along with the fact that the dealership is not open on Sunday’s 
and the lot would not have been plowed. The decision was made for the safety of the 
chapter members. Thank you for your understanding. We are continuing to research ways 
to best get this type of information out to you without being bothersome, so as that 
progresses, we will let you know.  

Thanks to those who joined in on bowling it looked to be a great time as I watched from the 
sideline. (Hand surgery and bowling do not mix.) GRC has an open invitation to us for 
another party, so if there is interest, we will see if an early March date may be possible.  

I saw a number of you at the Cabin Fever Party, common conversation was “We cannot 
wait to get out and ride”. Thank you for supporting the dealer and attending the event.  

I will be traveling to Waco, Texas with Gean to attend the Officer’s Connection (Gean is 
doing Magnolia - Chip and Joanna Gains). Hope to bring back some exciting ideas for the 
chapter after spending a day with officers from around the country. The remaining 
Kenosha HOG officers will be attending other venues in the next couple of months and 
together we will share ideas and bring them to you the members of Kenosha HOG.  

Remember it is membership time, be sure to fill out your membership forms and pay dues 
to Gary at the next meeting.  

Speaking of the next meeting it is Saturday February 8th at 5:30pm with a pot luck 
dinner, meeting and Game Night. (I overheard Gean and Deb Martin planning the 
games.... this will be a great event to participate in or just watch).  

Thanks, 

Kevin 
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We did the redrawing of the Stamp Book winners as there was an error in order of the drawing that 
happened at the Christmas party. 
1st Place for $250: Kathy Hoppenjam 
2nd Place for $100: Joan Lesko 
3rd Place for $50: Jim Halvorson 
4th Place for $25 gift card: Stuart Golstein 
  
Gean- Activities 

-          Meeting on 2/8 at 6pm will be annual game night.  Please sign up for food to bring- you can contact Gean 
if you need ideas of what is still needed.  Gean is also looking for people to volunteer to help plan activities. 
-          On 4/4 The Glenn Miller Orchestra is playing at the Genesee Theater in Waukegan.  
-          5/2 Bike Blessing- Gean would like to put together a committee to plan for activities/food/raffles.  Please 
let Gean know if you are interested. 

  
Paul- Assistant Director 

-          International Motorcycle Show is on 2/8 or 2/9.  No one showed interest in going at the meeting, please 
let Paul know if you are interested, he can get you details. 

  
Gym- Head Road Captain 
Upcoming Rides on the Calendar so far: 

-          4/4- Breakout Ride 
-          4/18- Tax Free Ride 
-          4/25: Pork Chop Ride 
-          5/16- Memorial Ride to Two Rivers (weekend ride) 
-          5/20-5/26- Rolling Thunder to Washington D.C. 
-          7/12- Picnic Ride 
-          7/26: Texas Roadhouse 
-          7/31-8/2 Women’s Guinness Book of World Records Ride to Iowa 
-          8/23: ALS Ride 

Gym will also be putting together Dinner, Breakfast and Stamp Book Rides.  Please stay tuned for more 
details 

  
Donna- LOH 

-          Board Painting class will be taking place at the HOG room tentatively 2/29 (date could change based on 
HOG room availability).  Generic and custom designs will be available.  8X8 or 6X12 board available.  An email 
will be sent out when plans are finalized. 
-          Cindy is looking to coordinate a Wednesday Bingo Night at the Kenosha Moose Lodge.  Please contact 
her for more details. 
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Welcome Brenda Thompson! 

 

Kenosha HOG Chapter’s new Treasurer. 

 

Brenda Thompson 

littlebitt1956@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Hello from Membership 
 
The winter has yet to rear its ugly head which is always a nice thing in early February. Keep in mind your local chapter 
membership is up for renewal every January and it’s that time of the year 
 
National HOG still has Full and Associate memberships on the National level, but they have eliminated the local 
chapters from having an associate member as of last year we have been informed 
 
The cost is $25.00 for the Full Members and $20.00 for the Associate Members as it was the same last year. Make 
sure if you're writing a check it is made out to Kenosha HOG and cash is also accepted as well. Please remember to 
complete both sides and all information lines on the membership form as well. 
 
Any questions about your local chapter membership, please call me anytime at 847 226 1759 
 
Thanks  

 
Gary Quedenfeld 
Membership Chairman, Kenosha HOG 
847 226 1759 
garyquedenfeld@sbcglobal.net 
 

mailto:garyquedenfeld@sbcglobal.net
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BOARD PAINTING CLASS 
 
Twelve ladies signed up as interested in the board painting class at the December meeting.  If there is 
anyone else that would like to join us, please see myself and/or Beth Cleveland at the February meeting, or 
you can text me at 262-496-8927 to add your name to the list. 
 
Date:  February 22, 2020.   
 
Where:  The HOG Room 
 
Time:  Starting at 12 Noon.  Because supplies are somewhat limited, we will be staggering a few people at a 
time to start the boards.  As the first group finishes a step, the next group will start. 
 
Price: $20 for one 8x8 or 6x12 board with your choice of the 12 designs offered.  Price includes the board, 
choice of stain, stencil, and choice of paints for your stencil.  Also included is the use of supplies and tools to 
distress your board if you desire. 
 
Other Info:  There are 12 designs to choose from for your project.  Beth Cleveland will be bringing a folder 
with the designs to the February meeting for you to pick a design ahead of time for the class so she can 
have all stencils made before the class.  The 12 designs will also go out in an email and she will also be 
posting them on the chapter Facebook page for viewing. 
 
Customs designs and sizes are available, if you have something you’ve seen or in mind that you would like, 
for an extra fee.  The fee will depend on the size and how detailed it is.  Contact Beth to arrange a custom 
order at the meeting or you can text/call her at 262-902-7823.  
 
Donna Halvorsen, LOH 
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February Birthdays 
1 Ron Kumm RIP                                                          15 Gary Overocker 
2 Nancy Bates RIP                                                       16 Frank DeLucas 

2 Ground Hog Day                                                        16 Shirley Herzog RIP 
2 Cheryl Fry                                                                   17 Jerry Olson 

3 Carlos Gonzales                                                          17 Presidents Day 
12 Amy Mendoza                                                           20 Mick Bosovich 

13 Edward Hermamsen                                                  24 Howard Witkus RIP 
13 Carlos Castillo RIP                                                    25 Jeffrey Rapey 

14 Valentine Day                                                            25 Brenda Thompson 
14 Raymond Sanflip                                                       26 Thomas Micell 

14 Sandra Rapey 
 
 

February Anniversaries 
 

2 Curt & Laura DeBruin                                                     14 Mick & Tami Bosovich 
14 Jerry & Sheryl Brandes                                               14 Todd & Jacqueline Clifford 

 
 

 


